
  

 

This week’s attendance is 97%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y1 98% 

 

 

Weekly Word 

 
  
 

29.3.2023  
  
To all Parents/Carers,  
  
First and foremost, another huge thank you to everyone 
for getting so involved with this year’s Big Walk and 
Wheel event.  It’s nearly the end of week two and we are 
still hovering in the mid-70%s for children who either 
walk or wheel to school which is amazing!  I hope this 
continues to be a trend after Easter when the event has 

finished 😊  
  
Top left, we have children in Y3 taking their Maths 
outside.  They were using measuring jugs to help them 
understand millilitres and litres.  Not a drop was spilt!  
  
Middle left we have children in Y1 enjoying their Jewish 
Workshop.  They got to learn more about Judaism and 
handle some really precious religious 
items/artefacts.  They also got to eat some Challah 
Bread!  
  
Bottom left we have a fab piece of work from Y2 around 
life cycles.  They have been learning about producers and 
lots of other language associated with this topic.  Can you 
guess which each stage represents?  
  
In other news, I would like to take this opportunity to say 
thank you and good luck to Miss Ruston, who leaves us 
tomorrow.  She has been a Teaching Assistant at 
Markeaton for almost two years and has worked 
incredibly hard during her time with us.  We wish you all 

the best 😊  
  
And finally, we will be contacted by the City Council after 
Easter regarding the Safe Haven zone.  The 18-month 
trial period is almost at an end and they would like some 
feedback from school about whether to end it or make it 
permanent.  They will also be reaching out to 
parents/carers and local residents so have your opinions 
ready!  
  
Enjoy the holidays and see you on Monday 19th April!  
   

Mr I. Johnson  
 

https://bigwalkandwheel.org.uk/
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